
 

 

 

   

Our stars today are Harry and Lucy 
 

 

Congratulations! 
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Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

 Some of our learning this week has been based around the story of Little Red Riding Hood. The 
children have enjoyed listening to lots of different versions and comparing how they are similar and 
different. Next week, we shall be basing some of our learning around ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’. Look 
out for an email about porridge tasting. For part of our maths learning this week, we were finding pairs of 
objects. If you are out and about this weekend, see what pairs of objects you and your child can spot. You 
are welcome to upload them to Seesaw so we can share them.  

Mystery Readers 

Many thanks to Daniel’s Mum and Ed’s Dad who came 
to read us a story this week. Thank you both for your 
time. 

Dates Ahead: 

29th March – Reception ‘Once Upon a Time’ Ball (dress 
as a king/prince/princess/queen/knight for the day - 
details to follow soon) 

 

 

On Wednesday, we visited our school library and the children all chose a reading for pleasure book to bring 
home to share with you. If you can, these books need returning on a Wednesday so they can be swapped. 
They have an Excalibur Library sticker on the back.  

Water bottles  

Could we politely ask that you put water into your child’s bottle and not juice. As is often the case with 
young children, the contents sometimes get spilled on the carpet and this has begun to leave a number of 
stains. If you only give your child juice and they spill the contents or wish to replenish it, we can only offer 
filtered water. During the very hot weather last year, we sometimes had to refill the bottles 2 or 3 times in a 
day to keep the children hydrated. It’s in their best interests that they get used to drinking water. Thank 
you for your understanding. It is fine for the children to bring juice in as part of a packed lunch. 


